Islanders gearing up for grape harvest called on to declare activity
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The Formentera Office of Rural Affairs reminds local wine producers with vineyard rights that
they are required to make the declaration of this year's grape harvest before 10 December.

The declaration can be completed between 9.00am and 2.00pm at the Formentera Office of
Agriculture, Livestock, Fisheries and Hunting, located at Centre Antoni Tur "Gabrielet". The
information will then be sent to the regional government for inclusion on the Wine Production
Register.

The FOALFH reminds farmers with fewer than 0.1 hectares and those who use their grapes for
juice or consumption are exempt from submitting the declaration. In the Balearic Islands

vineyard planting rights are regulated, and if a vineyard’s harvests are not declared, it risks
being declared abandoned.
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